
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
4th October 2022 

 
 

Dear parents / carers 
 

Our Lady’s Catholic College – Prize Giving Evening –  Wednesday 12th October 
 
I am delighted to write to you to our school’s annual Prize Giving ceremony, at Lancaster Town Hall,  
on Wednesday 12th October at 6.30pm.   
 
Historically, this occasion is a real highlight of our school calendar, a time to celebrate the fantastic 
achievements, hard work and huge effort put in by our pupils.  Unfortunately, due to the pandemic, we 
have not been able to hold this event since 2019 so we are really excited to be able to reinstate this.   
We will see our newcomers receive prizes for a fantastic start and our leavers receive prizes for their 
outstanding final achievements at the end of their 5 years’ study along with many other pupils throughout 
all year groups.  
 
Prize winning pupils will be notified by their form tutors of their award(s) this week.  All parents/carers 
of nominated children will receive an invite with a link to book tickets on Thursday 6th October.  Tickets 
are free and pupils receive a £10 Amazon gift voucher for each award.  We would be delighted if as many 
of our community as possible could join us and help to make this evening a really special one for our 
pupils.   
 
If you have any questions about the Prize Giving Event please contact my assistant, Catherine Rowlands, 
Tel: 01524 66689 or  e-mail: c.rowlands@olcc.lancs.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Helen Seddon 
 

 
 
 
Headteacher 
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Learn, live, love together in a caring Catholic community 
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